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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: November 23, 2009 

 

Bridge 142-0.88 in Perry Township to Close for Replacement 

 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews will begin the  
 
replacement of the bridge located on County Road 142 in Perry Township  
 
between Township Road 141 and County Road 2.  This bridge is just north of  
 
Township Road 141. 
 
 
 
The work will begin on Monday, November 30, 2009 and will continue through  
 
Tuesday, January 12, 2009, weather permitting.  The roadway will be closed  
 
during that time. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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